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Notes 

Head of the River 2025 – A Day of Success on the Ross 
 
On Sunday, 24 August, our crews took to the Ross River for the Townsville All Schools Head of the 
River, the biggest regatta of the year. With schools from across the region lining up, the atmosphere 
was electric and the racing fierce from start to finish. 
 
Our rowers delivered an outstanding performance, progressing through heats to reach 26 finals and 
walking away with 10 medals across the categories. From juniors stepping up in their first major 
regatta to seniors leading from the front, every crew showed determination, teamwork and resilience 
on the water. 
 
Standout moments included: 

• Sophie, Josie, Sally and Kate (c: Saran) finishing with a commanding lead in their final 
• Nicholas Beaumont Walsh pushing through illness to secure a gold medal 
• Consistent depth across the squad, with strong results in both sculling and sweep events 

 
I could not be prouder of what our athletes achieved. The way they raced, supported one another and 
represented Grammar showed true spirit. Head of the River is more than results – it’s about pride, 
teamwork and celebrating the journey we’ve shared this season. 
 
We now look ahead to the next stage with confidence, knowing this program is building something 
special. Congratulations to every athlete, coach and parent who made the day possible. 
 

Erin McGuffie 

Rowing Co-ordinator 

Fitness at 

Grammar  

This year, Coach Liam Turley will be conducting fitness sessions at Grammar across Term 4 and Term 
1. We strongly encourage all students who rowed this season to continue their off-season training by 
joining these sessions. Please keep an eye on Parent Lounge for session details as they become 
available. 

Training A reminder that training from now until the State Championships is only for athletes who will be 
attending the competition. 

2025 Rowing 

Awards Night 

We’re looking forward to celebrating another successful rowing season 
with you at the awards night! Please click here to RSVP ASAP 

mailto:Erin.McGuffie@tgs.qld.edu.au?subject=Rowing%20Newsletter
https://events.humanitix.com/2025-rowing-presentation-awards


 

 
 
 
 

Important 

Dates 

 
Term Week Date Event 

3 7 Thursday, 28 August 2025 Co-Curricular Photos - North Ward Campus 

3 8 Friday, 5 September 2025 Club Rowing Awards Night - North Ward Gymnasium 

3 Holidays  
Saturday, 20 September 
2025 

QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 

3 Holidays  Sunday, 21 September 2025 QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 

3 Holidays  Monday, 22 September 2025 QLD Schools' Championship Rowing Regatta 

 
 

TGS Co-

Curricular 

Facebook Page 

 
Follow our TGS Co-Curricular Facebook page to see all our Activities in action. 

School App The TGS App is an essential tool for staying updated on all our sports communications. We highly 
encourage all students and parents to download the app to their phones as a priority. 
 
The School App can be easily downloaded from the Apple App Store or Google Play by searching for 
"Townsville Grammar School." 
 
Steps to get started: 

 Search for "Townsville Grammar School" in your app store and download the app. 
 Open the app and go to Settings (located at the bottom of the screen). 
 Select Notifications and enable them to receive important updates from the School. 
 Choose Subscriptions to select the year levels and co-curricular activities that are relevant 

to you. 
 
Don’t forget to select Rowing under Subscriptions to stay informed about all rowing-related 
notifications. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61560424223699

